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To:  Senate Committee On Rules  

 

From:  Patricia Johnson  

 

Re:  “No” on SB 210  

 

Dear Chair Jama, Vice Chair Drazen, Vice Chair Bonham, and members of the 

Committee:  

 

Oregonians passed Ballot Measure 60 in 1998, 69.4% to 30.6%, to conduct our 

elections exclusively by mail.  The citizens have spoken.  Voting by mail has been 

demonstrated to be secure and convenient.   

 

I urge a vote of “no” on SB 210.  This bill is seeking to solve a problem that does not 

exist.   

 


